I am writing in opposition to Bill HB1171. This Bill allows sexual predators, and those who
engage in the heinous acts of Pedophilia and rape to gain more victims, with no recourse.

It takes away Parental rights. Children need the guidance and support of parents, a nd not to
have access to such life changing decisions alone.

It will cost Maryland money as women will travel to Maryland to seek abortion at the state’s
expense.

Nothing good can come of this Bill. It needs to be voted down, and never to resurface.



